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MTA LEGISLATIVE BRIEF

February 13, 2001

TO:


JULIAN BURKE, CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER




MTA BOARD OF DIRECTORS

FROM:

GOVERNMENT RELATIONS DEPARTMENT

FEDERAL

The deadline for submitting written testimony to the House Subcommittee on Transportation Appropriations is April 6, 2001.

STATE

The Senate Rules Committee of the State Legislature has announced the formation of a Senate Select Committee on the MTA.  Senator Alarcon will chair the committee and Senator Betty Karnette will serve as vice-chair. As previously noted, the State Assembly has also formed a select committee on the MTA to be chaired by Assemblywoman Jenny Oropeza.  

The listing for the name of the committee incorrectly identifies the MTA as the

Metropolitan Transit Authority.   It should also be noted that the legislative audit requested by Senator Alarcon also incorrectly identified the MTA as the Metropolitan Transit Agency.  
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